Vodacom Bursary Application Form Career
Wise
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
vodacom bursary application form career wise by online. You might not require
more times to spend to go to the books instigation as competently as search for
them. In some cases, you likewise reach not discover the publication vodacom
bursary application form career wise that you are looking for. It will
unquestionably squander the time.
However below, behind you visit this web page, it will be hence utterly simple
to get as skillfully as download guide vodacom bursary application form career
wise
It will not agree to many time as we tell before. You can realize it even if
pretense something else at house and even in your workplace. thus easy! So, are
you question? Just exercise just what we provide under as skillfully as review
vodacom bursary application form career wise what you as soon as to read!

Life Sciences, Grade 10 Annemarie Gebhardt 2012-01-05 Study & Master Life
Sciences Grade 10 has been especially developed by an experienced author team
for the Curriculum and Assessment Policy Statement (CAPS). This new and easyto-use course helps learners to master essential content and skills in Life
Sciences. The comprehensive Learner's Book includes: * an expanded contents
page indicating the CAPS coverage required for each strand * a mind map at the
beginning of each module that gives an overview of the contents of that module
* activities throughout that help develop learners' science knowledge and
skills as well as Formal Assessment tasks to test their learning * a review at
the end of each unit that provides for consolidation of learning * case studies
that link science to real-life situations and present balanced views on
sensitive issues. * 'information' boxes providing interesting additional
information and 'Note' boxes that bring important information to the learner's
attention
Enforcing Competition Rules in South Africa David Lewis 2013-01-01 This
fascinating book describes and analyses the development of competition law in
South Africa, promoting a deeper understanding of the development of this
foundational economic law within its specific national, social and economic
context. Enforcing Competition Rules in South Africa is a clear and insightful
account of the establishment and first decade of one of the most successful
competition law institutions to have mushroomed over the past 15 years. David
Lewis believes that, while there is much to learn from international
scholarship and jurisprudence and from participation in the various
multinational initiatives in this field, competition law and its institutions
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have to be understood within their national economic and social contexts.
Drawing strongly on case law and enforcement experiences, this book will appeal
to academics, researchers and practitioners of competition law and economics.
Africa's Soft Power Oluwaseun Tella 2021-05-23 This book investigates the ways
in which soft power is used by African countries to help drive global
influence. Selecting four of the countries most associated with soft power
across the continent, this book delves into the currencies of soft power across
the region: from South Africa’s progressive constitution and expanding
multinational corporations, to Nigeria’s Nollywood film industry and Technical
Aid Corps (TAC) scheme, Kenya’s sport diplomacy, fashion and tourism
industries, and finally Egypt’s Pan-Arabism and its reputation as the cradle of
civilisation. The book asks how soft power is wielded by these countries and
what constraints and contradictions they encounter. Understandings of soft
power have typically been driven by Western scholars, but throughout this book,
Oluwaseun Tella aims to Africanise our understanding of soft power, drawing on
prominent African philosophies, including Nigeria’s Omolúwàbí, South Africa’s
Ubuntu, Kenya’s Harambee, and Egypt’s Pharaonism. This book will be of interest
to researchers from across political science, international relations, cultural
studies, foreign policy and African Studies. The Open Access version of this
book, available at http://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/ 9781003176022, has
been made available under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No
Derivatives 4.0 license
Chemical & Metallurgical Engineering Eugene Franz Roeber 1919
The A to Z of Careers in South Africa 2005
Social Media: The Good, the Bad, and the Ugly Yogesh K. Dwivedi 2016-08-22 This
book constitutes the refereed conference proceedings of the 15th IFIP WG 6.11
Conference on e-Business, e-Services and e-Society, I3E 2016, held in Swansea,
UK, in September 2016 The 47 full and 17 short papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 90 submissions. They are organized in the following
topical sections: social media strategy and digital business; digital marketing
and customer relationship management; adoption and diffusion; information
sharing on social media; impression, trust, and risk management; data
acquisition, management and analytics; e-government and civic engagement; esociety and online communities.
Funding Your Education
South Africa Steuart Pennington 2002
Transnational Corporations and Local Innovation Jose Cassiolato 2020-11-29 This
series of books brings together results of an intensive research programme on
aspects of the national systems of innovation (NSI) in the five BRICS countries
— Brazil, Russia, India, China, and South Africa. It provides a comprehensive
and comparative examination of the challenges and opportunities faced by these
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dynamic and emerging economies. In discussing the impact of innovation with
respect to economic, geopolitical, socio-cultural, institutional, and
technological systems, it reveals the possibilities of new development
paradigms for equitable and sustainable growth. This volume explores the
relationship between transnational corporations (TNCs) and NSI across BRICS
economies. The essays highlight the role of foreign direct investment (FDI),
the evolution of TNCs and examine local factors — such as government policies,
human resources, market structures, and technological capabilities — that
affect collaborative efforts with indigenous firms towards innovation and
development. The authors approach the thesis of technological globalisation
with some caution, refuting the idea that research and development (R&D)
activities have been inexorably internationalised. Original and detailed data,
together with expert analyses on wide-ranging issues, make this book an
invaluable resource for researchers and scholars in economics, development
studies and political science, in addition to policy makers and development
practitioners interested in the BRICS countries.
Commercial Arbitration in Nigeria Fabian Ajogwu 2013
Rural-Urban Interaction in the Developing World Kenny Lynch 2004-09-15
Sustaining the rural and urban populations of the developing world has been
identified as a key global challenge for the twenty-first century. Rural-Urban
Interaction in the Developing World is an introduction to the relationships
between rural and urban places in the developing world and shows that not all
their aspects are as obvious as migration from country to city. There is now a
growing realization that rural-urban relations are far more complex. Using a
wealth of student-friendly features including boxed case studies, discussion
questions and annotated guides to further reading, this innovative book places
rural-urban interactions within a broader context, thus promoting a clearer
understanding of the opportunities, as well as the challenges, that rural-urban
interactions represent.
Entrepreneurship in Africa 2017-09-25 Chapters in this book contribute to our
understanding of the theory, structure and practice of entrepreneurship in
diverse African countries. Case studies examined include: African multinational
banks and businesses, female entrepreneurs, culture and entrepreneurship,
finance and entrepreneurship and SMEs.
Zimbabwe H. Besada 2011-01-03 Formerly one of Africa s most promising
economies, Zimbabwe has begun a process of economic reconstruction after
decades of political turmoil and economic mismanagement. The advent of a
national unity government in February 2009 launched a new but still tentative
era of political stability. The government has a daunting political and
economic agenda. Top priorities include restoring the rule of law,
demonstrating fiscal responsibility, and putting in place macroeconomic and
structural reforms to win the confidence of domestic and international
investors. An optimistic time frame for its socio-economic recovery is now
estimated to be at least ten years. Zimbabwe: Picking Up the Pieces chronicles
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the steps that led to the downturn of the Zimbabwean state and economy before
assessing what can be done to resuscitate a once-thriving society. Leading
experts from and on the region explore the country s options on key governance
issues, from strengthening institutions to addressing food security to
promoting private sector development to mobilizing donor country assistance.
This collection offers a unique glimpse into a fragile state and the severe
costs Zimbabweans have and will have to endure if there is to be any hope of
recovery.
The Book of Payments Bernardo Batiz-Lazo 2016-12-04 This book examines the
nature of retail financial transaction infrastructures. Contributions assume a
long-term outlook in their exploration of the key financial processes and
systems that support a global transition to a cashless economy. The volume
offers both modern and historic accounts that demonstrate the constantly
changing role of payment instruments. It brings together different theoretical
approaches to the study, re-examining and forecasting changes in retail payment
systems. Chapters explore a global transition to a cashless society and
contemplate future alternatives to cash, cheques and plastic, featuring the
perspectives of academics from different disciplines in conversation and
industry participants from six continents. Readers are invited to discover the
innovation in payment systems and how it co-evolves with changes in society and
organisations through personal, corporate and governmental processes.
Making Open Development Inclusive Matthew L. Smith 2020-08-25 Drawing on ten
years of empirical work and research, analyses of how open development has
played out in practice. A decade ago, a significant trend toward openness
emerged in international development. "Open development" can describe
initiatives as disparate as open government, open health data, open science,
open education, and open innovation. The theory was that open systems related
to data, science, and innovation would enable more inclusive processes of human
development. This volume, drawing on ten years of empirical work and research,
analyzes how open development has played out in practice.
Financing Innovation Michael Kahn 2020-11-29 This series of books brings
together results of an extensive research programme on aspects of the national
systems of innovation in the five BRICS countries – Brazil, Russia, India,
China, and South Africa. It provides a comprehensive and comparative
examination of the challenges and opportunities faced by these dynamic and
emerging economies. In discussing the impact of innovation with respect to
economic, geopolitical, socio-cultural, institutional, and technological
systems, it reveals the possibilities of new development paradigms for
equitable and sustainable growth. This volume analyses the financing of
science, technology and innovation in the BRICS economies. It highlights the
importance of institutional coordination and the influence of implicit policies
on the extent to which capital markets may contribute to innovation financing.
It stresses the role of state development banks and similar organisations in
promoting high-risk and long-run building of innovative capacities with respect
to development strategy. Original and detailed data, together with expert
vodacom-bursary-application-form-career-wise

4/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 2, 2022 by guest

analyses on wide-ranging issues, make this book an invaluable resource for
researchers and scholars in economics, development studies and political
science, in addition to policy-makers and development practitioners interested
in the BRICS countries.
The Regulation of Mobile Money Sunduzwayo Madise 2019-03-26 The emergence of
mobile money and other new forms of payment has changed the sovereign
foundations of money. Starting as a Department for International Development
funded project in Kenya, mobile money has now spread to many developing
countries. This book looks at the regulatory issues that mobile money poses,
and the potential risks to the financial system. It undertakes a comparative
study of mobile money regimes in Kenya, Malaŵi, Tanzania, and South Africa.
Although the main study is on Malaŵi, the lessons learnt are valuable to Sub
Saharan Africa in understanding the regulatory issues surrounding mobile money.
The main argument that this book makes is that the traditional regulatory
architecture of supervising the financial services is ill-suited to supervise
new forms of money like mobile money. With no requirement for a bank account,
mobile money is not subject to prudential regulation. Mobile money is now
considered a key developmental tool to achieve financial inclusion among the
poor, rural based, unbanked, and underbanked. As opposed to traditional
additive forms of financial inclusion, mobile money is transformative. In most
jurisdictions where it has been launched, mobile money has largely been
regulated using light-touch, with regulation following innovation. This work,
however, proposes an approach based on the concept of really responsive
regulation. This approach is best suited to embrace mobile money as it passes
from the pre-financial inclusion to the post-financial inclusion phases of its
evolution. This book will appeal to students and academics in the financial
regulation field.
Drum 2007
Learning Across Cultures Gary Althen 1994 In this volume, experts in
international education provide a vital overview of cross-cultural
communication and a detailed, yet accessible, deconstruction of cultural
barriers.
Neoliberalism and Globalization in Africa Joseph Mensah 2008-11-15 The outcomes
of globalization are neither smooth nor unilinear; rather, they are
dialectical, multifaceted, uneven, and sometimes chaotic, pointing in several
different directions at once. Neoliberalism and Globalization in Africa
examines Africa's involvement in neoliberal globalization, and highlights the
socioeconomic and cultural costs of the grossly unbalanced structure of global
wealth and power between Africa and the rest of the world. The narratives in
the book pay special attention to contestations-both discursively and in
practice. And with the emphasis on contestation, readers will come to
appreciate the tactics and maneuvers deployed by African social resistance
movements to interrogate and confront contemporary neoliberal globalization.
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Outcomes-Based Governance Mervyn King 2020-01-27 Corporate governance
principles, codes and regulations have developed over the past few years to
cater for the challenging realities of a changing world. These advances come in
the wake of revelations of weaknesses in organisational leadership and
structures, and amid vocal calls for transparency. Corporate governance as a
tool for sustainable development of businesses is now more relevant than ever.
A recent trend has been to approach corporate governance principles from an
'outcomes based' perspective. This requires businesses to consider the benefits
of good governance properly applied and fully achieved. Outcomes-Based
Governance: A Modern Approach to Corporate Governance was written to demystify
outcomes-based governance and emerging corporate governance trends. The book
also aims to aid their adaptability in emerging economies. The authors, from
South Africa and Nigeria, have decades of experience and knowledge to share.
Fynbos Fynmense 2006
Strategy as Practice Gerry Johnson 2007-08-02 This is an analysis of what
managers actually do in relation to the development of strategy in
organisations.
Rebels and Rage Adam Habib 2019-03-01 Adam Habib, the most prominent and
outspoken university official through the recent student protests, takes a
characteristically frank view of the past three years on South Africa’s
campuses in this new book. Habib charts the progress of the student protests
that erupted on Wits University campus in late 2015 and raged for the better
part of three years, drawing on his own intimate involvement and negotiation
with the students, and also records university management and government
responses to the events. He critically examines the student movement and
individual student leaders who emerged under the banners #feesmustfall and
#Rhodesmustfall, and debates how to achieve truly progressive social change in
South Africa, on our campuses and off. This book is both an attempt at a
historical account and a thoughtful reflection on the issues the protests
kicked up, from the perspective not only of a high-ranking member of university
management, but also Habib as political scientist with a background as an
activist during the struggle against apartheid. Habib moves between reflecting
on the events of the last three years on university campuses, and reimagining
the future of South African higher education. Adam Habib, the most prominent
and outspoken university official through the recent student protests, takes a
characteristically frank view of the past three years on South Africa’s
campuses in this new book. Habib charts the progress of the student protests
that erupted on Wits University campus in late 2015 and raged for the better
part of three years, drawing on his own intimate involvement and negotiation
with the students, and also records university management and government
responses to the events. He critically examines the student movement and
individual student leaders who emerged under the banners #feesmustfall and
#Rhodesmustfall, and debates how to achieve truly progressive social change in
South Africa, on our campuses and off. This book is both an attempt at a
historical account and a thoughtful reflection on the issues the protests
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kicked up, from the perspective not only of a high-ranking member of university
management, but also Habib as political scientist with a background as an
activist during the struggle against apartheid. Habib moves between reflecting
on the events of the last three years on university campuses, and reimagining
the future of South African higher education.
Contributing to Development International Finance Corporation 1992
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman,
and for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free
State—and having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery,
where I remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a
bondage of twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and
fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Foresight P. C. Kok 1999
Bringing E-money to the Poor Thyra A. Riley 2017-09-11 Moving toward universal
access to financial services is within reach, thanks to new technologies,
transformative business models, and ambitious reforms. Instruments such as emoney accounts and mobile accounts, along with debit cards and low-cost
traditional bank accounts, can significantly increase financial access for
those who are excluded. Bringing e-Money to the Poor: Successes and Failures
examines the lessons of success from four country case studies of
“gazelles†?†•Kenya, South Africa, Sri Lanka, and Thailand†•that leapt from
limitation to innovation by successfully enabling the deployment of e-money
technology. These countries have thereby transformed the landscape of financial
access to their poor. In addition, two country case studies (Maldives and the
Philippines) yield lessons learned from constraints that stalled e-money
deployments. Because technology is not a silver bullet, the case studies also
explore other strategic elements that need to be in place for a country to
expand access to financial services through digital technology.
Open Development Matthew L. Smith 2014-01-10 Experts explore current theory and
practice in the application of digitally enabled open networked social models
to international development. The emergence of open networked models made
possible by digital technology has the potential to transform international
development. Open network structures allow people to come together to share
information, organize, and collaborate. Open development harnesses this power,
to create new organizational forms and improve people's lives; it is not only
an agenda for research and practice but also a statement about how to approach
international development. In this volume, experts explore a variety of
applications of openness, addressing challenges as well as opportunities. Open
development requires new theoretical tools that focus on real world problems,
consider a variety of solutions, and recognize the complexity of local
contexts. After exploring the new theoretical terrain, the book describes a
range of cases in which open models address such specific development issues as
biotechnology research, improving education, and access to scholarly
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publications. Contributors then examine tensions between open models and
existing structures, including struggles over privacy, intellectual property,
and implementation. Finally, contributors offer broader conceptual
perspectives, considering processes of social construction, knowledge
management, and the role of individual intent in the development and outcomes
of social models. Contributors Carla Bonina, Ineke Buskens, Leslie Chan,
Abdallah Daar, Jeremy de Beer, Mark Graham, Eve Gray, Anita Gurumurthy, Havard
Haarstad, Blane Harvey, Myra Khan, Melissa Loudon, Aaron K. Martin, Hassan
Masum, Chidi Oguamanam, Katherine M. A. Reilly, Ulrike Rivett, Karl Schroeder,
Parminder Jeet Singh, Matthew L. Smith, Marshall S. Smith Copublished with the
International Development Research Centre of Canada (IDRC)
Global Innovation Index 2020 Cornell University 2020-08-13 The Global
Innovation Index 2020 provides detailed metrics about the innovation
performance of 131 countries and economies around the world. Its 80 indicators
explore a broad vision of innovation, including political environment,
education, infrastructure and business sophistication. The 2020 edition sheds
light on the state of innovation financing by investigating the evolution of
financing mechanisms for entrepreneurs and other innovators, and by pointing to
progress and remaining challenges – including in the context of the economic
slowdown induced by the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) crisis.
Perspectives on Political Communication in Africa Bruce Mutsvairo 2018-02-27
This edited collection is a cutting-edge volume that reframes political
communication from an African perspective. Focusing on sub-Saharan Africa and
occasionally drawing comparisons with other regions of the world, this book
critically addresses the development of the field focusing on the current
opportunities and challenges within the African context. By using a wide
variety of case studies that include Mozambique, Zambia, Rwanda, Zimbabwe,
Ghana, Kenya, Uganda, South Africa, Ivory Coast and Nigeria, the collection
gives space to previously understudied regions of sub-Saharan Africa and
challenges the over-reliance of western scholarship on political communication
on the continent.
Cowboys Don't Fly John Steed (Air pilot) 2019-03-11 Unique memoir of a life
lived in colonial Africa during the conflicts and turbulence in the transition
to self-determination. Much of the story revolves around flying; first in the
RAF and later as a pilot in the Rhodesia Police Air Wing during the bush war in
that country. Many amusing and poignant first-hand anecdotes enliven the
narrative
Marketing Vermiculite G. Richards Gwinn 1944
Protecting Mobile Money against Financial Crimes Pierre-Laurent Chatain
2011-02-24 Mobile Money is a booming industry in an increasing number of
countries worldwide. The project results from increased demand for guidance and
technical assistance from governments after the 2008 publication of an
exploratory paper, Integrity in Mobile Phone Financial Services, which
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discussed mobile money and the application of international anti-money
laundering (AML) and combating the financing of terrorism (CFT) standards. For
most, how to craft a regulatory regime that expands access to financial
services to the poor through the development of mobile phone financial
services, but compliant with AML/CFT standards remains elusive. Specific
AML/CFT regulations related to mobile money have not been issued in many
jurisdictions, mainly due to the lack of awareness of the risks these services
can pose if the right controls are not in place. Because the international
standards for AML/CFT, the Financial Action Task Force s 40 + 9 Recommendations
were designed and issued well before mobile money technology and business
models became prevalent, even developed countries have begun to face challenges
with their regulation. The project team aims to provide practical guidance to
jurisdictions and the Industry on how to draft regulations and internal
guidelines that allow them to comply with AML/CFT standards with enough
flexibility for mobile money to thrive. Specifically, the paper (1) takes stock
of new AML/CFT regulations and practices relevant to Mobile money, (2) design
guidelines for drafting AML/CFT regulations that cover mobile money and (3)
propose examples of best practices for the Industry to include AML/CFT in their
own business model.
Handbook of Social Network Technologies and Applications Borko Furht 2010-11-04
Social networking is a concept that has existed for a long time; however, with
the explosion of the Internet, social networking has become a tool for people
to connect and communicate in ways that were impossible in the past. The recent
development of Web 2.0 has provided many new applications, such as Myspace,
Facebook, and LinkedIn. The purpose of Handbook of Social Network Technologies
and Applications is to provide comprehensive guidelines on the current and
future trends in social network technologies and applications in the field of
Web-based Social Networks. This handbook includes contributions from world
experts in the field of social networks from both academia and private
industry. A number of crucial topics are covered including Web and software
technologies and communication technologies for social networks. Web-mining
techniques, visualization techniques, intelligent social networks, Semantic
Web, and many other topics are covered. Standards for social networks, case
studies, and a variety of applications are covered as well.
How to Speak How to Listen Mortimer J. Adler 1997-04-01 Practical information
for learning how to speak and listen more effectively. With over half a million
copies in print of his “living classic” How to Read a Book in print,
intellectual, philosopher, and academic Mortimer J. Adler set out to write an
accompanying volume on speaking and listening, offering the impressive depth of
knowledge and accessible panache that distinguished his first book. In How to
Speak How to Listen, Adler explains the fundamental principles of communicating
through speech, with sections on such specialized presentations as the sales
talk, the lecture, and question-and-answer sessions and advice on effective
listening and learning by discussion.
Pentecostalism and Witchcraft Knut Rio 2017-10-29 This open access book
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presents fresh ethnographic work from the regions of Africa and Melanesia—where
the popularity of charismatic Christianity can be linked to a revival and
transformation of witchcraft. The volume demonstrates how the Holy Spirit has
become an adversary to the reconfirmed presence of witches, demons, and
sorcerers as manifestations of evil. We learn how this is articulated in
spiritual warfare, in crusades, and in healing or witch-killing raids. The
contributors highlight what happens to phenomena that people address as locally
specific witchcraft or sorcery when re-molded within the universalist
Pentecostal demonology, vocabulary, and confrontational methodology.
Telecommunications in Africa Eli M. Noam 1999-02-25 A modern telecommunications
network is an essential infrastructure for the world's developing nations. The
emergence of new technologies, the entrance of supra-national carriers, and
deregulation in the telecommunications sector have resulted in the
globalization of telecommunications and the opening of markets on every
continent. Collecting the work of 19 expert contributors, this book provides a
comprehensive examination of what African countries are doing to build their
telecommunications capabilities. Africa has historically lagged behind other
regions in developing its telecommunications infrastructure, and the
penetration rate for basic service is still relatively low. But as some African
nations undergo restructuring, they have begun to open their networks to
foreign investors and regional cooperative ventures to expand basic and
advanced telecommunications services. The contributors discuss the uneven pace
of economic, regulatory, and social change among African nations as state
telecommunications monopolies maintain their hold in some countries and give
way to privatization in others. Analyzing the political and economic changes of
the 1990s, the contributors provide clues about how Africa can shake off
decades of inertia and prepare to take part in the global information economy.
Edited by an internationally recognized authority on telecommunications, this
volume is the latest in a series that surveys telecommunications in the major
regions of the world. Thorough and accessible, it is a valuable resource for
students and scholars in the areas of communications, economics, regulatory
law, telecommunications engineering, and African studies, as well as
telecommunications professionals and policy makers.
Bitcoin and Beyond Malcolm Campbell-Verduyn 2017-11-28 Since the launch of
Bitcoin in 2009 several hundred different ‘cryptocurrencies’ have been
developed and become accepted for a wide variety of transactions in leading
online commercial marketplaces and the ‘sharing economy’, as well as by more
traditional retailers, manufacturers, and even by charities and political
parties. Bitcoin and its competitors have also garnered attention for their
wildly fluctuating values as well as implication in international money
laundering, Ponzi schemes and online trade in illicit goods and services across
borders. These and other controversies surrounding cryptocurrencies have
induced varying governance responses by central banks, government ministries,
international organizations, and industry regulators worldwide. Besides formal
attempts to ban Bitcoin, there have been multifaceted efforts to incorporate
elements of blockchains, the peer-to-peer technology underlying
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cryptocurrencies, in the wider exchange, recording, and broadcasting of digital
transactions. Blockchains are being mobilized to support and extend an array of
governance activities. The novelty and breadth of growing blockchain-based
activities have fuelled both utopian promises and dystopian fears regarding
applications of the emergent technology to Bitcoin and beyond. This volume
brings scholars of anthropology, economics, Science and Technology Studies, and
sociology together with GPE scholars in assessing the actual implications posed
by Bitcoin and blockchains for contemporary global governance. Its
interdisciplinary contributions provide academics, policymakers, industry
practitioners and the general public with more nuanced understandings of
technological change in the changing character of governance within and across
the borders of nation-states.
The White Man's Burden William Easterly 2006 Argues that western foreign aid
efforts have done little to stem global poverty, citing how such organizations
as the International Monetary Fund and the World Bank are not held accountable
for ineffective practices that the author believes intrude into the inner
workings of other countries. By the author of The Elusive Quest for Growth.
60,000 first printing.
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